<CE.L LK

Energy Inc.

May 24, 2016

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
27" Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli
Re: Electricity Distribution Service Area Amendment Application — Board File Number EB-2016-

01565

E.L.K. is writing in response to the OEB letter dated April 22, 2016 requesting additional
information to E.L.K.'s filed Service Area Amendment (SAA).

E.L.K. has attempted to obtain the necessary data from Hydro One requested by the OEB letter
dated April 22, 2016 on April 25, May 2, May 12 and May 17, 2016 from Hydro One. E.L.K. has
yet to receive the aforementioned information from Hydro One.

Regards,

Tk Prma e

Mark Danelon
Director, Finance & Regulatory Affairs

Cc: Pasquale Catalano, Regulatory Analyst, Major Projects and Partnerships, Regulatory Affairs,
Hydro One Networks Inc.
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